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Dr. Angélica Ramsey Is Lone Finalist for FWISD 
Superintendent 

Final Board Action Expected in September 
 
Dr. Angélica Ramsey is the lone finalist for the position of Superintendent of the Fort Worth ISD. 
 
District trustees voted unanimously on the action in a special board meeting Tuesday night.  In Texas, 
a 21-day waiting period will now begin, with final action expected to take place at a board meeting in 
September.  
 
Dr. Ramsey currently serves as superintendent of Midland ISD. Prior to her time MISD, she spent 
almost five years as superintendent of schools at the Pleasant Valley School District in California. 
Originally, she lived and worked in the community of Socorro ISD for more than a decade. 

“We are excited to name Dr. Angélica Ramsey as the lone finalist for superintendent of the Fort Worth 
ISD,” said Board President Tobi Jackson.  “She will bring her many amazing leadership qualities 
to our District and to the benefit of our greater community” 

Dr. Ramsey describes herself as an inclusive and deliberative CEO who places students first and is 
results oriented. She says she makes it a point to be visible in classrooms and in the community. 
 
“I am extremely honored to join the Fort Worth ISD team,” said Dr. Ramsey. “I look forward to 
meeting with our stakeholders, visiting classrooms, and working together to provide a world-class 
education for all students.” 
 
Dr. Ramsey holds a Bachelor's Degree from the University of the Pacific, a Master's Degree from the 
University of Texas at El Paso, and a Doctorate in Educational Leadership from Liberty University. 
Prior to her superintendency, she held positions as an associate superintendent, chief academic 
officer, high school principal, assistant principal, academy coordinator, classroom teacher, and 
athletic coach. 
 
She met her husband Daryton while they were in training in the U.S. Army. She is currently very 
active in the Midland community, serving on the board of directors for several civic organizations and 
is a member of the Midland Rotary Club.  
 
Superintendent Kent P. Scribner announced in January his plans to retire. He came to Fort 
Worth in the fall of 2015; his last day as superintendent is Wednesday, August 31. 
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Follow us on Facebook, Instagram, Twitter, and the Fort Worth ISD Mobile App for the latest 

information. 
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